June 12, 1989

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
MWashington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
License Conditions 16 (Unit 1) and 10 (Unit 2) SGTR
Technical Specification Amendment
Steam Generator Tube Rupture Analysis

Dear Sir:

This letter contains a revised proposed Technical Specification for Catawba's
Steam Generator Power Operated Relief Valves (PORVs). This change supersedes
the proposed Technical Specification and Bases in my letter dated August 24,
1988. However, the No Significant Hazards Analysis referenced in my August 24,
1988 letter submitted by letters of December 4, 1987 and December 11, 1987
remains valid. Also, the FSAR analysis submitted with my August 24, 1988 letter
remains unchanged.

The changes to the proposed Technical Specification for the PORVs submitted on
August 24, 1988 are to reduce the allowed outage times. This will maintain
Catawba's Technical Specifications consistent with the industry.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.91 (b) (1) the appropriate South Carolina State Official
is being provided a copy of this amendment request.

Very truly yours,

Tk,

Hal B. Tucker
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KC:

Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
U, §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I1

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Heyward Shealy, Chief

Bureau of Radiological Health

South Carolina Department of Health &
Environmental Control

2600 Bull Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

American Nuclear Insurers

¢/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library
The Exchange, Suite 245

270 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032

M&M Nuclear Consultants
1221 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10020

INPO Records Center
Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. W. T. Orders
NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station



